
Jody talked to Hunter Farms in 
regards to there concern with how 
much area the club is using.  We 
were instructed to go back to the 
original agreement of just cutting 
the runway, taxi ways and pits. 
Overall, they are very happy with 
us, but the price of hay is going up 
and they may choose to hay the 
field.

Tom Strom talked about the Master 
Scale Event.  He would contact 
club members that were interested 
in being judges on a date for 
getting together and going over 
guidelines.

The 4 new members introduced 
themselves.

Dick Robb talked about doing a 
presentation at the Olympia Air 
Show.

We’ve had our first cancellation, 
March 7th and 8th the runway is no 
longer closed.
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Don’t forget your survey!

Club meeting minutes passed as 
read

Jack read the Treasurer Report. 
Treasurer Report Passed as read

Old Business

Dick Robb had a suggestion of 
adding a # scale for the survey

Mike suggested distributing the 
survey using an online survey 
program.

Tom Strom Jr reported that the Port 
of Shelton was pleased with the 
runway repair the club did.

New Business

Tom Strom informed members 
that there is a chance (just a 
chance) that the race cars will not 
be putting on there events on our 
runway

Hello everyone! Here is the 
info promised for anyone that 
is interested in becoming a 
judge for scale events in and 
around our area. All you need 
to do is email Doug MacMillan 
at aeronaut@telus.net, and he 
will send you a judges packet. 
Also, you can find valuable 
information on the Northwest 
Scale Modelers website at 

www.nwsam.org

 From there you scroll over to 
the tab marked “About Us”, and 
click on “Judges Corner”. If you 
have any other questions, please 
let me know. As soon as I can set 
up a judges clinic I will let you 
all know! Thanks guys!!

 

Tom Strom Jr.



President............................Tom Strom......................... (360)350-0181 
Vice President...................Burt Daggett..................... (360)427-6653
Treasurer............................ Jack Mitchell..................... (360)462-0232
Secretary............................Bob Beatty......................... (360)229-3408
Safety Officer....................Tom Strom Jr..................... (360)350-0181 

Board Members

Board Member..................Tom Strom ........................ (360)350-0181
Board Member.................. Jody Diaz........................... (360)427-6102
Board Member..................Stacy Myers...................... (360)426-9367
Board Member..................Bob Beatty......................... (360)426-5601
Board Member..................Burt Daggett..................... (360)427-6653
Board Member.................. Jack Mitcell....................... (360)462-0232
Alt Board Member...........Bob Mason........................ (360)426-9256
Alt Board Member...........Chuck Kentfield............... (360)866-9473

Club Officers
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Dues are $75 if paid before Jan 
1st, $100 Thereafter. 

If you pay by mail send your dues, 
proof of 2014 AMA membership 
and a self addressed stamped 
envelope to the Treasurer:

Jack Mitchell

P.O. Box 1393
Shelton WA 98584

Make checks payable to SFRCF

Vacation

While not really on vacation, I 
was in Arizona for three weeks 
getting some dental work done 
and managed a couple of RC 
related side trips.

First I drove down to Florence 
AZ and met club member Ken 
Nelson at his winter get away. 
Ken and I drove out to the local 
RC field which Ken is a mem-
ber and got a couple of flights 
in. The field there is really nice. 
The City of Florence gave them 
a grant for which they must hold 
3 events. I took a few Pics.

I also spent a couple of days at 
the Speed world pylon Race. 
Congrats to Brian Richmond for 
taking 3rd over all. The weather 
was just about perfect and al-
most 80 pilots showed up. Tom 
Jr. did pretty well and ended up 
28th. Marc Winz lost an aileron 
servo and dropped out.

The field in Florence even has a solar powered charging station



Vacation (continued)
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Bryan Richmond getting his trophy Brian’s plane

Some of the competition

The waiting line for test flights

There were a few of these
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Club Scheduled Events for 2015

dues $75 before January 1st and $100 on or after

Check out our web site at http://sfrcf.quintex.com

Training nights are ALWAYS weather permitting, check the weather at the field before leaving
Sold days can change, check out website before heading to the field.

http://sfrcf.quintex.com/event/events.html

Event dates in black are scheduled.    Events in gray are complete.

March 2015
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2
9:00 AM RC Breakfast

3
SFRCF Board meeting

4 5
3:00 PM Training night

6 7

8 9 10 11 12
SFRCF Club meeting

3:00 PM Training night

13 14

15 16 17 18 19
3:00 PM Training night

20 21

22 23 24 25 26
3:00 PM Training night

27
Runway closed

28

29
Runway closed

30 31
Non profit…g for RC Club

1 2
3:00 PM Training night

3 4
Runway closed
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9:00 AM RC Breakfast

3
SFRCF Board meeting

4 5
3:00 PM Training night

6 7

8 9 10 11 12
SFRCF Club meeting

3:00 PM Training night

13 14

15 16 17 18 19
3:00 PM Training night

20 21

22 23 24 25 26
3:00 PM Training night

27
Runway closed

28

29
Runway closed

30 31
Non profit…g for RC Club

1 2
3:00 PM Training night

3 4
Runway closed
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The new contract allows us to schedule non-exclusive days again, however if the car 
clubs don’t go to the new track we may not keep many.

January 1st 9:00 am..........First fly of the year - Sanderson field - Locks will be changed!

May 29th, 30th & 31st......USSMA qualifier and Scale rally

December 10th..................Christmas Party @ the Colonial House from 6 to 10


